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th
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Deputy Louise O Reilly 

TD 

Dail Eireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

 

PQ 11112/20:To ask the Minister for Health the number of childhood vaccinations delivered in the 
first five months of the year; and the way in which this compares to the first five months of 2018 
and 2019, respectively.   
   

Dear Deputy O Reilly, 

 

The above PQ has been sent to my Department for direct response to you on same. 

 

The Health Protection Surveillance Centre (HPSC) is responsible for the monitoring of vaccine uptake in Ireland. 

 

These reports are published for each quarter in arrears. 

 

Reports for previous years can be found at: https://www.hpsc.ie/a-

z/vaccinepreventable/vaccination/immunisationuptakestatistics/immunisationuptakestatisticsat12and24monthsofage/q

uarterlyreports/ 

 

Data for uptake for 2020 is not yet available, but will be published in the normal way in due course. 

 

I trust this information will be of assistance to you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

      
DR. KEVIN KELLEHER, FFPHM, FFPHMI 

ASSISTANT NATIONAL DIRECTOR –PUBLIC HEALTH/CHILD HEALTH – STRATEGIC PLANNING & 

TRANSFORMATION 

Medical registration number 19719  
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